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Notification 

Date: 04/08/2017 

 

The online application for allotment of seats in Girls’ Hostels for the newly 

admitted students in various courses for the academic session 2017-2018 shall be 

made available in the website of Aliah University (www.aliah.ac.in) only after the 

new Girls’ Hostel of Park Circus Campus becomes fully operational.  

The aspiring students who have opted for hostel accommodation are hereby 

advised to check for website updates. 
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